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Sport Relief Lap of Hope: It was great to see everyone in their sports gear getting active on 

Friday 24th June for Sport Relief.  We made a pledge for the world we want to live in and got 

active on an assault course – Well done to all and to our Sports Leaders who guided the 

children around the course.  We raised £97.94 - thank you for your donations. 

   

   

   



Commonwealth Games Festival – Year 6: To support transition, Year 6 

recently visited Abington Park and took part in various sports activities. 

They met representatives from their soon-to-be secondary schools as 

well as Year 6 children from other primary schools. The children used 

this opportunity well to make some new friends.  Thank you for all you 

have achieved over the years – We will miss you! 

 

Scootability – Years 2 & 3: Lots of fun was had on scooters with 

Years 2 and 3 who had the opportunity to learn the basics and 

develop their scootering skills. Year 3 tackled obstacle courses, 

learnt how to stay safe around others as well as having some 

skateboard fun – Well done to all!  

 

A reminder that our Sports Days and 

picnic lunch are coming up. Please 

refer to Parentmail for more 

information. 
 

Monday 18th July – Key Stage 2 

Tuesday 19th July – EYFS/Key Stage 1 


